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17th February 2020 

 

Freedom of Information 

University of Cumbria 

Bowerham Road 

Lancaster 

LA1 3JD 

 

Tel:  01524 385481 

freedomofinformation@cumbria.ac.uk 

 

 

Dear Requester 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 

 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 20th January 2020 requesting information relating to 

careers support services. Please see below the information you have requested. 

 

The overall spend for the University of Cumbria’s student careers services for the 

2018/2019 academic year. 

 

We can confirm that the University of Cumbria’s overall spend on student careers services 

for the 2018/19 academic year was £202,002.73. 

 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled, you can ask for it to be 

reviewed under the University’s Freedom of Information Complaints Procedure. To request a 

review, please contact the Information Governance Manager at the above address or by e-

mail at foia@cumbria.ac.uk.  Further information is enclosed with this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Jean Brown 

University Secretary 
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